
 
 

 
 

Dear Year 8 Students and Parents,                                    

 

Please find enclosed in this posting a copy of a stationery list from Qizzle  to help you prepare for your new 

year as a Year 8 student ready for Term One 2022. I hope you are having a fantastic holiday and that you 

have had a chance to relax and recharge. Last year was not the year we all wanted, however, you all 

handled the lockdown and staggered return to school so well. I was very proud of how you adapted and 

managed. I hope that 2022 will be a normal school year for you all - and your parents too!  

I know that you are now ready, with the challenges of last year, to develop into the best performing student 

you can be for a brand new year ahead, taking every opportunity to learn and grow.  

Here are a few helpful reminders: 

Remember you are getting an extra few day’s holiday – the Year 7s come before you. The Kapa Haka 

group and the mentors come for the morning on Thursday 3rd February though, but all the rest of Year 8s, 

your 1st day for 2022 is Tuesday 8th February. (Monday 7th February is Waitangi Public Holiday observed) 

 
Your stationery list is included – Again, we have gone for ease of ordering through Qizzle, or you can 
purchase items elsewhere if you wish. 
 

• Please remember – if you have not got your stationery by the time school starts bring pens, paper 
with you and that will get you by for a few days. 

• Make sure your uniform is neat, mended if necessary and clean after the year you had wearing it 
last year. Include your PE uniform too because you are sure to need it. You will need your school 
cap as well. 

 

MRS CLARKE, MS SIO, OUR NEW DP AND I WILL MEET YOU ALL UNDER THE COVERED COURT 

ON; 

TUESDAY 8TH FEBRUARY AT 8-40am. 

You will already know your classes for 2022. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all again, ready to be the tuakana/leaders within the school! 

 

Ngā mihi 

Mr Evans 

Principal/Tumuaki 


